From: Mata, Gina M. [mailto:Gina.Mata@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 4:04 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Subject: LAPD Site Visit 18-22 April 2016

Good Afternoon Ana,

Please be advised that Lt. John Deane, Sgt. Michael Magno and Sgt. Laura West have returned from the VRN site visit/peer exchange with LAPD CompStat Unit.

Thank you.

